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HMI Monitoring Visit Letter 
 

I hope that you all received a copy of 
the letter, it was sent home with the 

children this week. A link will be made 
to the OFSTED site from our website 

as soon as possible. 
We are very pleased with the 

outcome and feel that the inspector 
recognised the progress we are 

continuing to make in order that your 
children are receiving the highest 

quality educational experience 
possible in a safe and nurturing 

environment. 
If you have any comments to make 

please do let me know. I will be 
sending out a parent survey towards 

the end of next week. 
 

**************************************** 
Children in Need – 17th November 

 
Next Friday is non-uniform day for 
Children in Need. The children can 

wear something spotty for a 
suggested donation of £1. Pudsey 

bears and ears can also come along. 
 

We are also doing a sponsored 
Pudsey Fun Run in the afternoon 

(weather permitting). Sponsor forms 
will be sent home.   

 
 

************************************ 
Cross Country 

 
Well done to all of our children who 

took part in the annual Gainsborough 
Schools cross country event held at 

Lea Park.  
We claimed the medium school 

category top place and came a very 
admirable 4th overall.  

 
The children all showed great 

determination and friendly 
competitive spirit. 

 
******************************************* 

Tully Cup 
 

This term, our school value is 
Compassion. 

Christians believe that their attitudes 
and actions must reflect kindness, 

mercy and compassion of Jesus and 
the love of God for everyone. 

 
Winners this week: 

KS 1 – Richie Kilmore 
KS 2 – Peter Barker 

************************************** 
Remembrance Day Worship 

 
We were very honoured to have 2 

members of the Royal British Legion 
attend a special worship this morning 

in honour of Remembrance Day. 
Well done to our School Council who  
carried out the assembly and played 

host to our special guests who stayed 
for tea and cake afterwards! 

 

 
 

**************************************** 
Outside Lighting 

 
We are aware of the issue with the 
outside lights not currently working. 

So far we have had one quote to 
have them repaired and are awaiting 
another. In the meantime please use 
the torch on your telephones or carry 

a torch of some description to 
minimise the risk as far as possible.  

 
Apologies for any inconvenience and 

we hope to resolve the problem  
very soon. 

 ********************************** 

Attendance 
 

Overall this week 
6th – 10th November 

 
96.75% 

************************************* 
Evergreen 

 
Well done to everyone who achieved 

their Evergreen status. 
 

Please let the office know if you did 
not receive an Evergreen text this 
Friday unless you already were 

aware that your child was  
not Evergreen. 

 
************************************** 

Snippets 
 

Snippets are sent by email each 
week and published on our website 

under the ‘Letters Home’ page. 
 

This year’s Diary Dates are also 
available in the Term Dates section. 

Copies of both are also available from 
the school office. 

 
******************************************* 

Next Week 
13.11.17 pm Swimming 

14.11.17 Lunch 
3.30 – 4.15 

Choir 
Publishing 
Club 
 
 

15.11.17 3.10 pm Year 3 class 
assembly 

16.11.17 lunchtime Frog Club 

17.11.17  
 

Children In 
Need 

 


